
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Notification of Industrial Action during July 2023.  
 
As you will be aware from the recent media coverage, National Education Union (NEU) members 
have voted to take industrial action nationally on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July.  
We have now received confirmation from our teachers of their intention to strike and we can 
confirm the following information: 

Year group 
 

Wednesday 5th Friday 7th 

R Open Open 

1 Open Closed 

2 Closed Open 

3 Closed Closed 

4 Closed Closed 

5 Open Closed 

6 Closed Closed 

 
Pupils not in Y1, Y2 or Y6 who should attend will receive a separate letter giving additional 
information for both days. 
 
All other pupils should access one or more units for English, Maths and Science online via 
the Oak Academy https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year 
 
The action (a series of one day strikes) is not against the school itself but is part of nationwide 
industrial action organised by the union. There is no requirement for unions to inform us of which 
members of staff will take action, as there is no obligation on members of unions to obey a strike 
call.  
Additional Learning: 
All pupils can also access additional learning for their Year Group via 
Https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 
 
KS2 pupils can also access their Times Table Rock Stars account using their school login 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
 
I am sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your child at short notice, and/or 
that they will experience disruption to their education. I understand that this situation may be 
frustrating, however, the school must prioritise safety. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

Emma Millard 
Deputy Head Teacher 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year

